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  KIWANIS  is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

www.tecumsehkiwanis.com 

 

January Meeting 
 

Actually there was no January meeting due to the 
large amount of snowfall because we followed most 
other organizations by protecting our members from 
trekking out on the roads.  Some of us still have 
blankets to complete so please bring those and any 
that are already completed to our next meeting on 
February 12.  Maybe we could all visit Ken and 
Mary in Florida. 
 

Upcoming Programs 
 

 February 12      - Debbie 
    Dessert     - Larry 
 
 March 12      - Cindy 
    Dessert     - Cindy 
 
 April 8       - Diana 
    Dessert     - Denise 
 
 

 
 

 

Southwest Pancake Feed 
 

The Southwest Topeka Kiwanis Club will be having 
a pancake breakfast and silent auction on Saturday, 
March 1, from 7 AM until 11 AM at the Lowman 
United Methodist Church, 15th and Gage.  A flyer is 
on the following page. 
 

Kiwanis Hours 
 

We were a pretty active club in the month of 
December. What with Winter Wonderland, bell 
ringing, cuddle blankets, Meals on Wheels, Boy 
Scouts, reading, the Rescue Mission (even though 
there was a church serving pizza and handing out 
gifts when we got there, so we came home) among a 
few other activities, we racked up 190 hours.  That 
makes 361 volunteer hours in the three months since 
October 1. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 


